
 
 

 

 

 

PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE 

November 4th, 2023 

TO: RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES OF THE CITY OF BONIFAY LIVING IN THE AREA OF, 

North Oklahoma Street, North Varner Street, South Magnolia Street, Martin Luther King Jr, 

Avenue, East Moore Lane, East Pennsylvania Avenue, East Evans Avenue, & East Highway 90 

Today November 4th, 2023, there was a Water Main Break 

THEREFORE, AS A PRECAUTION, WE ADVISE THAT ALL WATER USED FOR DRINKING, 

COOKING, MAKING ICE, BRUSHING TEETH, OR WASHING DISHES BE BOILED. A ROLLING 

BOIL OF ONE MINUTE IS SUFFICIENT. AS AN ALTERNATIVE, BOTTLED WATER MAY BE USED.  

THIS "PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE" WILL REMAIN IN EFFECT UNTIL THE 

BACTERIOLOGICAL SURVEY SHOWS THAT THE WATER IS SAFE TO DRINK.  

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, YOU MAY CONTACT THE CITY OF BONIFAY PUBLIC WORKS 

DEPARTMENT AT 850-258-2514 OR TREY.BARBEE@CITYOFBONIFAY.COM 
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